NOAHS ARK COMMUNITY PRE-SCHOOL

34. Guns, superhero and weapon play policy.

(November 2018)
At Noah’s Ark Community Pre-school we do not have toys that replicate actual guns and weapons. However, we do not operate a zero tolerance approach to gun, superhero and weapon play if it emerges naturally within the setting during group play, imaginative role play and construction.

We will challenge play that we deem to be inappropriate or that has the potential to harm, and we will allow children to explain what they are doing and support them as they challenge their own actions.

We have an awareness of the importance that play fighting has in learning how to deal with situations such as conflict resolution, and that the role playing that comes out of super hero play has just as much validity as any other imaginative play. Children will be supervised to ensure their and others safety, but will be given the freedom to explore themes in their own way without fear of being reprimanded. 

If you as a parent/carer/member of staff have strong feelings on this matter, we will take them in to consideration.

This policy is reviewed annually 19th November 2018
Signed on behalf of the Pre-School: Atiq Chowdhry      

Position: Manager               

 

 

